
Consider approval of 
re-installation of playground at Bob Hope Elementary

1. Background:  
During construction of the new addition project at Bob Hope Elementary the District had 
to remove the Head Start Playground structures and fencing for the contractor to be able 
to construct the new addition.  District staff hired Park Place Recreation Designs to 
remove and store the equipment for re-installation at a later date once construction was 
completed.  Now that construction is complete we need to re-install this equipment.

2. Process: 
District staff contacted Park Place Recreation Designs to get a quote for the re-
installation of this playground equipment.  They are a member of Buyboard and have 
installed all of the District playgrounds.  

3. Fiscal Impact:  
The cost for this project is $68,460. The cost of this project will be funded by 2023 bond 
funds.

4. Recommendation:  
That the Board approves Park Place Recreation Designs for the Alvarado Elementary 
Playground for a contract amount of $68,460.

5. Required:  
Board action.


